
5-10-17 

 

President Lori Schmaltz called the regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order this 10
th

 day of 

May, 2017 at 7:03 pm.  Council members Theresa Hoke, Rachel Spear, and Karissa Gahner were also present. 

 

Minutes of the 3-29-17 meeting were read and approved.  Hoke/Spear  AIF 

 

Review of the Easter fundraiser hosted by the park board took place.  Through the help of donations, this was 

the park board’s most successful fundraiser monetarily. Thank you’s have already been sent to the companies 

and businesses that donated. 

 

The groundskeeper of the park and ball diamond was concerned with details of her job description.  By request, 

the Park Board reviewed details.  Gahner motioned to revise the spending limit to $100, and to purchase 

bathroom supplies and lawn mower maintenance as the groundskeeper sees fit.  Spear, 2
nd

. AIF 

 

Price estimates for weed barrier under the bleachers at the ball diamond will be obtained.  Benches will be 

installed, by park board volunteers, before June 1
st
. The fence around the ball diamond was damaged by the 

large amounts of snow this winter.  The groundskeeper will attempt to fix the fence before use of the diamond 

commences. 

 

Big flower pot and plants for flower bed will be purchased for the park.  Motion to purchase flowers for the 

park at Schmaltz’s Greenhouse, Spear.  Hoke, 2
nd

. AIF  Flowers will be planted on Wednesday, May 24
th

 at 

1:00. 

 

Schmaltz will call to have the water at the park turned on. 

 

Dirt work around equipment is needed to level out and grow grass.  Estimates will be obtained. 

 

The June meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on Wednesday, June 7
th

, 2017 at 7:00 pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 7:33 pm upon motion by Gahner/Hoke.  AIF 

 

 


